GREEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE UPDATE

FEBRUARY 2019

RECERTIFICATION DEADLINE

- Fast approaching March 2019
- Thank you to our Green School Committee members for their work in helping to complete this lengthy application!
- Preliminary evaluations
 - December: Jean and Liz met with representative of MAEOE.
 - February 7-10: Jean and Liz attended the MAEOE conference.
 - Jean met with an evaluator who believes that we have made great progress on our application.
- Green School Committee Meeting Time
 - February 27th
 - Future meetings if needed

STUDENT RECYCLING PROGRESS

Middle Level

- November 26 January 25:
 - 17.11lbs of batteries
 - 312 markers
- Total for ML from Fall until Jan. 25:
 - 48lbs of batteries
 - 641 markers

Upper Level

- Since Fall of 2018:
 - 41.292lbs of batteries
 - 347 markers



GREEN TIP

- What CAN and CANNOT be recycled in the single stream containers?
 - Paper (cardboard, magazines, junk mail, brown paper bags, newspapers, phone books, etc.)
 - Plastic (clean jugs, bottles)
 - Glass (bottles and jars)
 - Cans (aluminum, steel, empty aerosol cans)
 - Foil and pie tins (clean)



No plastic bags, plastic tubs, garbage, or food containers with garbage in them.



ADVISORY RECYCLING SIGNS



Middle Level Green
School representatives
have made signs for
the bins upstairs.

Please encourage your advisory reps or other interested students to make signs for the classroom bins.

QUESTIONS?

PLEASE SEE
JEAN OR
LIZ!
THANK
YOU!